
FILE 

But ler , M a t t h e w 

From: Mary Vaz <mvaz@clncl.rr.com> 
Sent: Sunday, January 15, 2017 10:49 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: Case No. 16-0253-GA-BTX 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

I oppose Duke Energy's current proposal for the natural gas transmission line (Case No. 16-0253-
GA-BTX). One of the proposed routes for this pipeline would run through Blue Ash, Ohio, just 150 
feet from my home. Duke Energy has not shown the need for this high-pressure, high-capacity 
pipeline, given Cincinnati's decreasing population. Even if they could demonstrate that such a 
pipeline was necessary, they should not run it through a densely populated urban area, close to 
homes, day care centers, places of worship, schools, hospitals, and businesses, and expose so many 
to the risk of leaks or explosion. 

Duke Energy's proposal (Case No. 16-0253-GA-BTX) should not be approved. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Vaz 
10652 Kenridge Drive 
Blue Ash, OH 45242 

'••J 

'— 
•-1. J 

C D 

( 

- - J 

IH 

^ 
en 
CD 

TUB IS to certify that the images appearing are an 
accurate and complete reproduction of A c.»de file 
document delivered, in the regular dout«e of businesr-
recfenlcian _. T ^ Date Processed JAN 1 7 2017 

mailto:mvaz@clncl.rr.com

